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Dear Oak Class children 

We have some shocking news to share with you. The two very crafty robbers Hefty Hugh and Lanky Len have escaped from the police station.  We have heard that Oak Class are very good at helping out in an emergency so we hope you will be able to think of some ways we might be able to let everybody know and what to look out for. Any ideas would be really appreciated. 

Thank you for staying at home. 

Love from

Police Constable J Donaldson
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